
TRAFFIC PATTERN NOTICE 
Subject: Temporary Traffic Changes for Aisquith Street and McElderry Street 

Dates and Expected Durations: The install of temporary traffic controls; including jersey walls and new traffic pattern 
signage, is expected to begin the week of January 18th 2022 and end January 28th 2022.   

The temporary traffic changes reflected in the attached image are anticipated to end around April, 2023. 

Additional Information: Rear access for Old Town Mall businesses will be accessible during construction.  Loading trucks 
will be allowed in the designated deliveries area on McElderry Street. The driveway entrances to Forrest Street 
apartments will also remain opening during construction.   

 


